
(As of 2021.09.22) 

On behalf of Course Director of the 20th Advanced Neuroradiology Course, 

Clinical Asst Prof Sumeet Kumar (National Neuroscience Institute Singapore), we 

would like to invite your members to the 20th Advanced Neuroradiology Course, 

being held on 7th and 8th October 2021. 

This year we have decided to make the course available to you as a completely 

online event. No nation has been spared the consequences of the global COVID-

19 pandemic and we realize that it poses varying challenges for our participants 

and speakers to come together in Singapore. I hope that you will be able to 

access this course from wherever you are now and will join us in person when 

we can all meet again. 



 
 

https://www.anrc-sg.com/

